Greetings!

You are receiving this email in preparation for Idaho's 2023 October Awareness Cybersecurity Training campaign. In 2022, 96% of organizations were targeted by an email-related phishing attempt (Mimecast, 2023). Due to this, it is more important now than ever to be diligent in preventing security breaches for your agency.

Please review the following items carefully:

- All employees will be enrolled in training in the Luma system on Monday, October 2nd, 2023, and completion will be due by Tuesday, October 31st, 2023. The title of the training is, "2023 Danger Zone," and will take approximately 5 minutes to complete.
- Training will take place in Luma L&D (learning and development). Once you receive your enrollment notification, you can take the training in Luma. The following QRG (quick reference guide) link will provide instructions for launching the module after enrollment.
 - \circ Please note that you will not be able to search, view, or launch the training module until after your enrollment is completed on October 2^{nd} .
 - o If you do not receive an enrollment email from the Luma system by October 9th, please contact your agency's HR Team or email <u>cybertraining@dhr.idaho.gov</u> for assistance.
 - Use Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge to access training in Luma.
- Concerned this is a phishing email? Visit dhr.idaho.gov/trainings/cybersecurity to validate and review this information.

Be on the lookout on October 2nd for an email notification of your enrollment in *2023 Danger Zone*, then follow the attached instructions to access the module.

Thank you for your diligence in protecting the state's network!

Idaho Information Technology Services
Idaho Division of Human Resources